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March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Attendance and Punctuality 

I would like to take the opportunity to remind you of the school guidelines around 

attendance and punctuality. 

Regular attendance is extremely important for your child’s wellbeing and progress. We 

realise that young children are sometimes poorly and need to stay at home, but we would 

like to encourage you to ensure that your child comes to school whenever they can. 

Sometimes it can be difficult to make a judgement on whether your child should come to 

school.   

 

Your child can still come to school if they have: 
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Your child needs to stay at home if they have: 

 

 

In the main school, National guidelines are that all children should aim for 96% 

attendance.  

If your child’s attendance falls below 92% or they are regularly late, we may contact you 

to arrange a meeting to offer support. If there are any factors affecting your child’s 

attendance or punctuality, please let us know as soon as possible. 

Reporting absence 

If your child is absent from school for any reason, we ask that you contact the school 

office before 8.20 a.m. on the first day of absence and for everyday that your child is 

absent following this. You can do this: 

By telephone – 01909 770303  

By email – school@kpi.jmat.org.uk 

By ClassDojo message to the school office 

Absence for other reasons 

If you wish to apply for school absence for religious reasons, or for exceptional 

circumstances, please email the school office.  

Please note that absence for holidays in term time is never authorised.  



 

  

Unexplained absence letters 

If your child has been absent from school without explanation, you will receive a letter 

asking you to complete and return a reply slip letting us know why your child was away. 

If no reason is given, the absence will be unauthorised and this presents a concern. 

Lateness 

Please could we ask that you arrive on time at the beginning of the school day. If you arrive 

after the times below you will need to go to the school office. 

● School start time – 8:30am  

● School finish time – 3pm 

If you are going to be late collecting your child from school at the end of the day, please 

contact the school office to let us know as soon as possible. 

Children can become very anxious if they are left behind, and it is important that we can 

reassure them that you are on your way.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Mrs Idell 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


